Karen Wayering

From: Maria Moyer <dco.m.moyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 11:31 AM

To: Dan; Karen Wayering

Subject: Town of Hermon March DCO Report

March DCO Report

Complaint of dogs running at large on East Dekalb Road. Located owner who retrieved their dogs.

Returned to existing complaint on Northwoods Road regarding neighbor dispute over barking dogs.
Spoke to both parties involved.

Pound inspection issues are currently being addressed and resolved.

DCO Daniel Moyer



